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MANAH Private Academy 
41 St James Street 
Audas Estate   
Somerset West, 7130 
0870926834 
principal@manah.co.za 
www.manah.co.za 
 
13 December 2023  
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we approach the summer season, we want to inform you about the process for ordering and 
acquiring the summer uniform for your child. To ensure convenience and efficiency, all summer 
uniform orders will be handled online. 
 
Ordering Process: 
- To place your order, please visit our dedicated online platform, where you can easily select and 
purchase the required summer uniform items for your child. 
 
Contact Information: 
- For any inquiries or assistance related to your order, please reach out directly to Karen Miller, our 
trusted uniform supplier. You can contact her at 083 320 4423. 
 
Payment Details: 
- Kindly note that payment for all school uniform items, including the summer uniform, is to be 
made directly to the supplier. Please follow the payment instructions provided by Karen during the 
online ordering process. 
 
We believe that this streamlined approach will offer you a more convenient and user-friendly 
experience when obtaining the summer uniform for your child. If you have any questions or require 
further assistance, do not hesitate to contact Karen directly. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring a smooth and efficient process for acquiring the summer 
and winter uniform. We appreciate your ongoing support. 
 

Please use the link below to place your orders: *Note – summer uniforms can be 
ordered as of today.  

https://helderbergschoolclothing.com/manah-private-academy 


